Miscellaneous

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
North Central Florida Regional Planning Council
The North Central Florida Regional Planning Council has published a draft of the Comprehensive Economic Development Strategy report for the North Central Florida Regional Planning Council region.  Prior to adopting and submitting this report to the U.S. Economic Development Administration, a 30-day period of public comment is required.

PUBLICATION:  The draft 2023-2027 report is available for review on the North Central Florida Regional Planning Council website at www.ncfrpc.org. Copies are also available upon request from the business address listed at the end of this notice.

DATE AND TIME:  Public comment period is from publication of this notice through September 1, 2022, by 5:00 p.m.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED:  The Comprehensive Economic Development Strategy for the North Central Florida Regional Planning Council region. Comments will be forwarded to the North Central Florida Regional Planning Council for consideration prior to adoption of the report at its September 22, 2022 meeting.

COMMENTS: Comments should be received no later than September 1, 2022 by 5:00 p.m. and should be submitted either by emailing yeatter@ncfrpc.org or writing to:  Lauren Yeatter, Senior Planner, North Central Florida Regional Planning Council, 2009 NW 67th Place, Gainesville, Florida 32653-1603.

